
1/31/2019 
Mary Sofia, msofia@ocdla.org, Oregon Criminal Defense Lawyers Association 

 

                                                             HB 2515 
                                                 Please Vote “Yes” Today 
 

House Bill 2515 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
HB 2515 Seeks to: 
 
 Require incarceration facilities to provide tampons and sanitary napkins to adult and 

juvenile female persons in custody at no charge, and to maintain a sufficient supply of 
these products; 
 
 

OCDLA Recommends the Following Changes to HB 2515: 
 
 The word “females” be changed to “persons” to ensure the new bill is trans-inclusive; and  
 The phrase “sufficient supply” be defined to ensure that all persons in need have 

unlimited access to the amount and type of menstrual hygiene product for their specific 
needs. 

 
OCDLA Supports HB 2515 Because: 

 
 Incarcerated persons who menstruate are entitled to the basic sanitary necessities 

specific to their body’s needs, regardless of their ability to pay for them. 
 

OCDLA encourages your “aye” vote! 


